This pamphlet is sent to you as a member of the Kansas State Teachers

Association so that you may be familiar with the proposals for a Kansas
retirement program.

K. S. T. A. membership cards are available this vear in the office of
the Dean of the School of Fducation and in the Chancellor's Office.



